
February 2021—Fisher Scientific 

Did you know that you are able to check on the status of a Fisher Scientific order placed through the 
UF Marketplace?   
 
 
To check the status of an order, please follow the below steps - 
 
 
At the time the order was confirmed an email was sent to the shopper from Fisher Scientific.  Please 
refer to that email for the Fisher Order#.  Unfortunately, the order status can not be obtained via the 
UF PO#. 

Go to the Fisher Scientific website or use the provided link.  Enter the Fisher Order#, as provided in 
the confirmation email and the zip code 32611. Then click “Check Order Status” 
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For additional information regarding the status of your order, please contact the UF Fisher Store via 
phone 352.372.1891 or email cso.ufl@thermofisher.com  
 
For additional assistance, please check with the MSE Finance Office or refer to the provided links 
below.  
 
Additional information:  UF Procurement Information or UF Purchasing Directives 

MSE/NE Finance Office  •  email: finance@mse.ufl.edu 

 

Virtual Drop-In Hours, Monday and Thursday, 9 am—11 am  

Alisa Mountain:  https://ufl.zoom.us/my/amountain 

Ana Garcia: https://ufl.zoom.us/j/6582615414  

or reach out to us schedule a Zoom meeting 

You will be directed to your order status.  The order status will provide invoicing, shipment tracking 
information, estimated delivery date and backorder updates. 
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